From: Faye Tomlinson [mailto:FTomlinson@cabe.org.uk] 
Sent: 01 March 2011 14:15
To: Jenny Barker
Subject: re:: CABE Design Review letter - Northwest Bicester Ecotown Exemplar Site, planning ref: 10/01780/HYBRID.
Dear Jenny,

On Behalf of my colleague Thomas Bender, and following the Design Review panel meeting on the 26 January 2011, please find attached CABE’s letter for the Northwest Bicester Ecotown Exemplar Site, planning ref: 10/01780/HYBRID.
A hard copy of the letter will be sent in the post.

Kind Regards

Faye

Faye Tomlinson
Design review advisor
